Mr. Ronald Twiner
Operations Manager

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
The Dalles Lock and Dam

P. O. Box 564

The Dalles, OR 97058

Dear Mr. Twiner,

This letter is a request for access to The Dalles Dam in 2015 to conduct 24/day video
recording of fish passage at the North count station through Dec. 31, with weekly site visits to
collect footage.

I will provide the necessary documents, including: Project Work Plan, Project Impact
Statement,

Activity Hazard Analysis, and necessary permits to Tammy Mackey and Paul Keller prior to
starting work.

If you have any questions please contact me at (425) 293-6274.
Sincerely,

Kyall Barrows
Pixel Heavy Industries LLC



